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August 6, 2007

To:
The Chairmen of all Chapters of the Institute abroad

The Secretaries of all Non-Standing Committees
Dear Sirs/Madam,

Sub:
Issuance of CPE Certificates for attending CPE Programmes
This is in continuation of our earlier letter no. CPEC/7-262/2006 dated April 3, 2007 on the above subject.

We would like to mention that the CPE Committee at its 267th meeting held on 4th July 2007 noted that at its 262nd meeting it has decided to give the members an option to print the certificate programme-wise from the CPE Portal (www.cpeicai.org).  However, the Committee decided that status quo should be maintained regarding programmes conducted by Council or any Committee of the Council and Foreign Chapters and the meetings of the Technical Committees of the Institute, i.e. even though members can view their attendance and take a print out of the certificate, the CPEC Secretariat would continue to send the certificates in hard copy for the programmes/meetings conducted by the abovesaid POUs.

As members can take a print out of the certificates from the CPE Portal itself, therefore, the CPE Committee decided to discontinue the said practice of issuance of certificates in hard copy for the programmes/meetings conducted by the abovesaid POUs also. The Committee further decided that the concerned department would send an e-mail to members instead of sending hardcopies of the certificates.

Accordingly, you are requested to kindly note the following for necessary actions at your end:

Programmes conducted by the Council/ any Committee of the Council/ Chapters of the Institute abroad and the meetings of the Technical Committees of the Institute

Regarding programmes/meetings held by the above said POUs and attended by the members, whose attendance have been uploaded on the CPE Portal by the above said POUs, members can log on to the CPE Portal, view their attendance and take the print out of the certificate for the said programmes/meetings. The above said POUs would send an e-mail to members informing that attendance have been uploaded on the CPE Portal and they can view their attendance and take the print out of the certificate from the CPE Portal itself.

· The Council/ Committee of the Council of the Institute/ Chapters of the Institute abroad would upload the details of the programmes or Technical Committee would upload the details of the meetings conducted by them and thereafter upload the attendance thereof on the CPE Portal as is currently followed. For these programmes/meetings members can view their attendance and also take a print out of the certificate.

·  At the end of the certificate the following line has been inserted:

“This is a computer generated certificate, does not require any signature.”

· The above said POUs would send an e-mail to members informing that attendance have been uploaded on the CPE Portal and they can view their attendance and take the print out of the certificate from the CPE Portal itself.

· The CPEC Secretariat would not send the certificates of the said programmes in hardcopy as is currently followed.

We would like to reiterate that as per point 9 (b) of the Appendix C of the Statement of CPE, members who participate in technical discussions in the Council/Technical Committees of the Institute would be granted upto six hours for the whole day, subject to the Committee Chairman’s certification of the duration of the discussion.


In case you need further information/clarification in the regard, please feel free to contact us.

It is our sincere hope that with your kind cooperation the Committee will be able to provide better services to its members.


Yours faithfully,

(Seema Gerotra)

Secretary

Continuing Professional Education Committee
Copy to: 

Chairman, CPE Committee – For kind information.

 

